
VETERANS	MEMORIAL	PARK	RENEWAL	COMMITTEE	

OPERATION:		WE	REMEMBER	

BERKELEY	HEIGHTS	HOMETOWN	HERO	BANNER	PROGRAM	(Round	Three)	

As	part	of	our	ongoing	educational	efforts	to	honor	our	Veterans	and	those	currently	serving	in	the	
United	States	military,	we	invite	you	to	be	part	of	our	Hometown	Hero	banner	program.	The	banner	
program	seeks	to	recognize	those	Veterans	(living	or	deceased)	and	Active	Military	who	have	lived	in	
Berkeley	Heights,	currently	reside	or	work	here	or	call	VFW	Post	#6259	their	Home	Post,		and	have	
served	in	the	the	United	States	Army,	Navy,	Marines,	Air	Force,	or	Coast	Guard.		(Those	who	were	
recognized	in	earlier	rounds	of	banners	need	not	resubmit	a	form.)		Please	complete	the	Round	Three	
form	and	return	with	the	requested	information	and	photo	either	by	email	to:	
BHHometownHeroes@gmail.com	or	by	dropping	off	or	mailing	to	us	at	Hometown	Heroes	Banner	
Program,	Berkeley	Heights	Town	Hall,	29	Park	Avenue,	Berkeley	Heights,	NJ	07922.																																																																													

DEADLINE	FOR	RETURN	IS	MARCH	1,	2019.	

PLEASE	COMPLETE	AND	PRINT	ALL	REQUIRED	INFORMATION:	

I,	_________________________________,	approve	and	authorize	the	usage	of	my	own	or	my	family	
member’s	photograph	and	name	to	be	used	on	printed	Hometown	Hero	Banners	in	Berkeley	Heights.	

Address:___________________________________________________________________________	

Phone:	____________________________________	Email:__________________________________	

Signature:_________________________________________________________________________	

1.	Name	to	appear	on	banner:	________________________________________________________	

2.	Branch	of	Service:	________________________________________________________________	

(	US	Army,	Air	Force,	Navy,	Marines,	Coast	Guard)	

3.	Years	of	Service	OR	War	OR	Conflict:	_______________________________________________	

Example:	1940-1944					OR						Example:	World	War	II				OR				Global	War	on	Terror	(GWOT)	

4.	Please	include	a	high	resolution	picture	or	original	photograph	(if	needed,	we	will	scan	it	in	and	return	
it	to	you)	of	the	honored	individual	in	military	uniform.		A	PHOTO	MUST	BE	INCLUDED.	

Thank	you	for	participating	in	the	Hometown	Hero	Banner	Program.		If	you	have	any	questions	or	need	
assistance,	please	contact	the	Veterans	Memorial	Park	Committee	at	(908)	451-2058.	

The	Veterans	Memorial	Park	Renewal	Committee	and	the	community	of	Berkeley	Heights	sincerely	
thanks	you	for	your	service	to	our	country.	


